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Raffle 

Each child has been given five sheets of raffle tickets to 

bring home, with each strip costing £1. If you would like to 

enter the raffle, payment must be made on schoolmoney. 

You do not have to pay for all of the strips sent home, but 

at present a £5 maximum has been set online (you might 

only want to pay £2). If you would like more strips, then 

please contact the school office. You must keep one strip 

from each sheet and send the other strip/ half of the sheet 

back to school once payment has been made online. On 

the strip you send back, you must write on the name the 

ticket is for and the class your child is in (e.g. Y6 B, 

Reception C or Nursery M) on each individual ticket. You 

have five chances to win off one slip (tickets cannot be 

paid for separately). 

Payment must be made and tickets sent back to school by 

the end of the day on Wednesday (15.12.21) of next week. 

The draw will take place on Friday 17th and winners will be 

notified. 

On schoolmoney the raffle tickets will show in the ‘School 

Shop’. 

Prizes include: 

 Toshiba 55 inch Smart 4K UHD TV 

 The Corner Wedding Photography – Outdoor Family 

Photo Shoot 

 £10 Wallis & Co voucher  

 Prop It Like It’ s Hot - Helium Elf on the Shelf Balloon  

 M&S Percy Pig Ultimate Hamper 

 2 x £25 McDonald’s Vouchers 

Many thanks to the Fens Community and beyond for all of 

your wonderful donations. All money raised will go back to 

school funds and will be spent directly on the children. A 

full list of prizes will be sent out next week. 

 

 Christmas Parties  

School has provided all snacks and drinks and children can come to school wearing their party clothes. They 

will need sensible footwear, but can bring some others to change into should you wish. 

 

Christmas Performances 

We have been busy filming our Christmas songs and 

performances and are now on with the editing process. 

We will send out viewing information next week. 

Attendance Award 

The current 

winners are Miss 

Pearson’s Y1 class!  

Well done 

everyone! 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Our first Christmas Jumper 

Day of 2021 has been in full 

swing today! Many thanks for 

your kind donations for Save 

the Children. Our second day 

will be next Friday, 17th (our 

last day of term). 

Important Dates 

17.12.12 – Last day of autumn term 

04.01.21 – Children return to school for the first 

day of the spring term. 

 

Author Event 

Our children in KS2 really enjoyed the author event this morning (The Miracle on Ebenezer Street by 

Catherine Doyle). Thank you for sending in your reply to purchase a book. We have enough interest to allow 

us to purchase the signed book plated copies for £7.00. This will be added to schoolmoney from today and if 

you haven’t returned the slip you can still order a copy. Please make your payment by Monday 13th December 

by 9am, so we can order the books and hopefully have them delivered in time for our Christmas holidays. On 

schoolmoney this may show as an outstanding balance, but the purchase is optional and the balance will be 

removed next week if a book is not purchased. 

Xmas4schools 

The children’s cards, calendars and mugs looked 

fantastic and it was wonderful to see so many 

happy pupils being proud of their creations. Due 

to this fantastic experience the school received 

£479 commission, which will go to purchasing art 

resources for our children. 

 


